
January and February Newsletter 

 “And that, knowing the time, that now it is high time to awake out of sleep: for now, is our salvation nearer than 

when we believed.” Romans 13:11 

It’s amazing that it is 2023 and February is already past. On the 28th I had my 65th birthday and am so thankful that 

God continues to bless me with good health.  

 We have already had 4 churches begin using the Bible Handout ministry this year. Also, we have had two churches 

take us on for support. Each of these continues to encourage us to stay faithful because of God’s good favor. 

 Please be praying about attending the Bible Handout Conference on July 13-15 at Amazing Grace Baptist Church, in 

St. Charles, MO. Pastor Brian Andrews will host the meeting with our Pastor Bro. Terry Anglea and Pastor Kevin Szwarga 

preaching. If you are interested in helping support the meeting financially or with printing Bibles, please contact us. 

In January we were in Texas with 4 different churches and preaching a revival along 

In February we helped a small church in Baytown, TX for 4 weeks. We were able to see new 

workers come help at the Bible Handouts and pray that they continue in growing as soul 

winners. 

Anchor Baptist Church   Bro. Eric Pittman  74 Bibles 2 saved 

iblsssAutonomous Baptist Church  Bro. Gilbert Fernandez  25 Bibles 5 saved   4 Spanish J&R 

Autonomous Baptist Church  took us on for support      

Underwood Baptist Church  Bro. Danny Traxler  19 Bibles 1 saved 

Garth Road Baptist Church  Bro. Marc Shifflett  18 Bibles 1 saved    5 Spanish J&R 

Garth Road Baptist Church     23 Bibles 2 saved    2 Spanish J&R 

Garth Road Baptist Church       3 Bibles 1 Garth Road Baptist Church 

    12 Bibles 

Central Baptist Church  Bro. Danny Dodson  29 Bibles 2 

saved    5 Spanish J&R 

Glorious Day Baptist Church Bro. Fred Lancaster  took us on for support 

 Please continue to pray with us as God continues to bless the ministry.  We still need added support but, most of all 

pray for souls. 

rayer Request 

 

• Our Nation & Leaders 

• Revival 

• Souls 

 

 

• Trailer to sell 

• Support 

:32  

Bro. & Mrs. Rick Bevans 

Central Baptist Church 

Moline, IL 

 

First Baptist Church 

Mediapolis, IA 

Grace Baptist Church 

Quincy, IL 

Prayer Requests 

Cancer Healing 

Revival & Souls 

Additional Support 

Bible Fund 

 A Home 

 

 

 

September/October Newsletter 

  

 September and October were great months for ABM. We were in the 

Midwest throughout September, starting with Capital Baptist in Springfield, IL, then 

on to Grace Baptist in Macomb, IL. Mid-September found us in Quincy, IL with 

Pastor Jason Moncofsky for a Sunday - Wednesday Bible Handouts, giving out 50 

Bibles and had 3 profess Christ as Saviour. 

 

 We left Illinois and went on to Iowa. We were in Burlington with Pastor 

Mick Hall for the weekend and then travelled to Elgin, IL for the Old Path’s 

Conference. We had a great time and was able to speak at a Break-Out session about 

the Bible Handout Ministry. 

 

 Then it was back to Iowa for a Sunday – Wednesday revival with First 

Baptist of Mediapolis, Pastor Daniel Baker. We left on Thursday headed for the 

Bible Handout Conference in Fort Worth at Bible Baptist Church. Pastor Chris 

Winkle, Pastor Terry Anglea and Pastor J.D. Weido preached tremendous messages, 

and we are grateful for Bro. Winkle and his church members for the great meeting. 

We also thank all the pastors that supported the conference. 

 

 On Thursday, October 3rd, I was diagnosed with Head and Neck cancer and 

through testing have also been diagnosed with a separate Liver cancer. We are 

currently staying in the Houston area going to M.D. Anderson Cancer Center. It 

appears we will be off the road for several months as I am being treated. 

 

 Please be in prayer for us as we go through this time. 

  

  

    Your Missionaries to the USA   

    Scott & Debbie Netterville 

     II Cor. 5:20 
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Fort Worth, TX 

 


